
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find enclosed in this pack your child’s Individual Education Plan (IEP) for this term. We 
hope that this pack can stay in pupils’ book bags, so it can easily be referred to by both home and 
school.  
 
We hope that IEP’s are accessible for everyone – the pupil, their family and staff who support 
them in school.  
 
The IEP has the following 4 sections: 

 
Page 1: gives an overview of the pupil and outlines things that are important to them 
and important for adults who support the pupil to know. This page should be 
completed by the pupil and their family to ensure all voices are captured.  
 
 

Page 2: Outlines clearly what the pupils’ barriers to learning are and then three 
clear targets that will help the pupil overcome these barriers. The targets will be 
reviewed termly with the pupil, parents and school all involved together.  
 

 
Page 3: Shares ongoing homework activities to support achieving the 3 targets. 

This should make homework more personalised and achievable for children 

who need additional support. These activities will be updated each time the plan 

is reviewed.  

 

Page 4: Every time your child engages in some home learning to help them 

work towards one of their targets sign and date a box on the tracker. It is really 

important that children feel motivated towards their learning and we want to 

reward pupils for working hard.  

If you have any questions or comments about the above. Please do not hesitate to contact me 

here at school.  

 

Mrs Waddington  


